
The winning  class is Stonegate
Well Done!

Due to rising costs we are having to make
increases to some of our services. This will
affect the After School Club, and the cost

of a school lunch.

We are always sensitive to any costs that
our families incur and we never like to

increase prices, however, we must also
balance this with the pressures of the

school budget and the increase in staffing,
food and energy costs which need to be

factored in. 

These increases will take place from
September 2024.

The cost of the After School Club will
increase to £8.25 per session for Monday
to Thursday, and to £11.25 for a Friday.

We believe that this is still good value for
the childcare provided. I hope that you are
able to continue to benefit from the club

and can support us in this decision.

The school meal price will increase
slightly, to £2.80 per meal.

Important Dates
 Friday 21st June -Summer

Fair/Bring a bottle non-uniform
day/Inflatable Day

Wednesday 26th June- 2.30-3.00
Dance Festival

Friday 28th June- Training Day
5th July- Rec-Y6 Sports Day

17th July- Year 6 Prom
Friday 19th July- 12.00pm, break up

for summer.  

Haxby Road
News

  
Dear Families,

This week, year 1 have been very busy
with their phonics challenges and our
year 4 pupils have been putting their
times tables skills to the test! I am so
impressed with the self belief that
each and every person has shown! You
have made your teachers very proud!

Lots of classes are also getting excited
for school trips! Please can parents
ensure all forms are filled in and
payments are made for these! Many
thanks!

Have a lovely weekend,  
Mrs Battersby

 

 
Jubbergate: 82.13%
Ousegate: 92.86%
Fishergate: 90.69%
Whip-Ma- 
Whop-Ma-
Gate: 95.00%
Gillygate: 94.64%
Fossgate: 89.69%
Micklegate: 85.22%
Stonegate: 98.46%

Our School Target is 97% National Figure 96%
This week our whole school attendance was: 91.31%

School
Attendance

A message from Mrs Battersby

Friday 14th June 2024

Learn, Grow and Aspire Together

Pre-loved Uniform Wanted! 
Please can any donations of pre-loved
uniform be donated to the school office
for the uniform stall at the summer fair! 


